
    

COVID-19 Message to Travel Industry  

from Korea Tourism 

Namaste to all Indian travel industry partners. The COVID-19 is a situation beyond anyone’s 

control. We all need to stand together and prepare ourselves to deal with the post Pandemic 

crisis. 

The short term loss of the tourist numbers is expected in the current scenario, however, safety 

is always first when it comes to South Korea to welcome its tourists. We are ready to pick up 

the pace of our marketing campaigns with our Indian travel agency partners post coronavirus 

issue gets resolved. 

Our destination management companies will effectively assist our Indian trade partners to 

sell the destination in the long term. KTO will ensure smooth processing of all the destination 

promotion activities. 

Korea’s outstanding testing and diagnostic capabilities have been praised by healthcare 

experts from different parts of the world including WHO. We are positive that our efforts will 

bring us closer to our aim of being the safest country to contain the virus spread. 

We hope we learn from each other and soon overcome the hard time being faced by all of 

us.ss 
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